
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – June 2021

Hi BDTHC members,

Wow we had some hot and dry weather but 
now with the rain we have had the ground 
is a bit softer making it a little easier 
to dig.  

Looks like things are coming along pretty 
good for our open hunt in August. we have 
a few entries and I hope we will get many 
more.  

Donations and hunt packages are arriving.  I have a few more 
that may come in yet.

There were 9 members present at our June meeting and we had a 
good meeting with lots of commentary about the hobby and other 
hunts that the members have been to.  

We need as much help under the pavilion as we can get.  Remember 
even if you are hunting you can help with the fund raisers.

Next meeting will be July 12, 2021 at the Forty Fort Municipal 
Building in the basement at 6:30 pm.

Finds of the Month were for May and June.
May:

Misc.---Pat Bidding----Eat Shit token
Coin---Mike Mazur----1916s Dime

June:

Misc.---Mike Mazur----Eagle
Jewelry---Pat Bidding---ring

I did hear from Nokta, but I have no idea what they will be 
sending. We should try to get a group hunt for the club members 
beside the club members Hunt and picnic.  I will bring this up 
at our next meeting.

"The Penn Pointer"



Don't forget next meeting is July 12, 2021 at our usual meeting 
place at 6:30 pm.  I hope to see as many there as are able to 
make it.

That’s all for now folks.  Happy Detecting.

BDTHC President 
By Derr


